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         6th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

KS2 Free Christmas lunch Wednesday 18th December  

 
 
We are inviting all children in KS2 to stay for a free Christmas lunch on the 18th and 
join their teachers and school staff on this happy occasion. 
 
On this day, as we are encouraging all children to stay we will not be allowing 
children to bring in their own packed lunch.   
 
We look forward to seeing everyone enjoy their lunch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
T P Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

  
  


